
Barrington Trails Committee Draft 11/5/19 

Barrington Elementary School  

Meeting called to order at 6:35 

 

Present: Chair Charlie Tatham, John Wallace, Doug Winter, Jack Gale, Denis Beaulieu, Marika Wilde, 

Anne Melvin 

Minutes of 10/8/19 were accepted as amended. 

Old Business: 

Updates: Weekend Walkabout on 10/12 on Calef West had 14 attending. Charlie finished blazing the 

Cornerstone Trail on the Town Forest.  

The Goodwill parking area is completed. The old entrance needs to be blocked and kiosk moved. The 

reseeded area has been driven in so it needs temporary stakes and flagging to block it off. Doug cleaned 

out the debris underneath the bridge caused by the beavers. 

Pam Failing created a parking  lot design for the north end of the Barrington Trail off of Seavey Bridge 

Road.  Dan Ayer’s was the only bid to make the parking lot. 

Charlie and Theo walked the Brasen Hill Farm woods roads looking at potential roads for the trail system 

there.  Charlie found the trail from SATWASR’s Carriage Run to Brasen Hill and partially cleared it. 

Landowner permission will be needed to do more. 

Several Trails Committee members joined SELT for the Grand Opening of the Stonehouse Forest. 

Adopted Trails so far: Anne, Village Place; Marcia Dimambro, Calef East; Denis, Barrington Trail; Jack, 

Newhall; Doug, Goodwill.  Doug recommended we have a writeup of how to monitor a trail. Anne will 

research it and bring in a draft. 

New Business: 

Anne, Denis and Charlie will speak at the Chamber of Commerce dinner 11/9 when the Barrington Trails 

Committee receives the award for Citizen of the Year.  

Weekend Walkabouts: John will lead a walk 11/16 on SATWaSR. We will not have Weekend Walkabout 

walks in December, January or February due to poor attendance in past winters. The Moonlight Walk 

will still be scheduled in January, weather permitting. The Goodwill kiosk will be moved on 11/8.  

John is requesting signs for Newhall. Anne is requesting signs for Village Place. 

Next meeting is 12/10 at the Barrington Elementary School. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Anne Melvin 

 


